
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 31st March 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have had a busy 

week. They have been practising some read-

ing comprehension and they have been work-

ing hard on their Maths’ reasoning skills. 

They have also enjoyed taking part in the 

Easter Egg hunt and watching the annual 

Priory School Talent Show.  They have also 

been learning all about Judaism and Passo-

ver.   

After the holidays,  we are going to be look-

ing at the story, The Snail and the Whale 

which will be good fun. If the children can be 

reading as much as they can over the holiday 

and if you are able to ask them to summarise 

the text that will really help with their com-

prehension. In Maths, we are going to be 

looking at sharing and grouping for example 

sharing 12 into three groups or grouping 12 

in groups of 3. Then we will start looking at 

Habitiats and Minibeasts in preparation for 

our trip to Beale Park later in the Summer 

Term.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Remember to complete Doodle Learning 
Maths homework.  

Children should also complete one piece 
of homework each week from 
their new Spring 2 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: respect 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

Beale Park trip 13th June. 

 

Star of the week:   

2Hawking: Malaaika  

2Franklin: Aarya 

2Newton:  Lucas 

 


